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OIL CONSERYATION COMMISSION

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW-MEXICO

October 10, 1966

D. J. Simmons, et al
3590 McCart St.
fort Worth, Texas

Attn: Mr, Ashton B, Geren, Jr.
Dear Mr. Geren,

We have received two coples of Federal Notice of Intent to
Orill for your Simmons #6 located in the SW { 24-29N-9W. The
acreage is shown as 160 acres in this quarter; however our de-
pendent survey plat dated 1955 indicates there are only 146,24
acres in the SW L. We are therefore correcting your acreage for
this well, This will also necessitate the approval of non=-standard
unit, This may be done by writing Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico.

From the last several notices you have filed | have decided
you do not have a copy of the re=survey plat mentioned above.

These plats may be secured from the Bureau of Land Management,
Federal Building, Santa Fe, New Mexico.

Very truly yours,

Emery C, Arnold
Supervisor, District 11|
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cc: 0CC, Santa Fe, N.M,
Ashton B, Geren, Jr. Farmington, N.M,



M0i22 IMMOD: MOITAVAICHOD D
CAOR 2054898 QIR J601
OIXIMWIM DITEA

)
ey N



